

HEART OF AMERICA PLANNING COMMITTEE 61st WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU

Kansas City, Missouri September 2-6, 1992 2 October 1991

MEMO FOR PLANNING COMMITTEE MEMBERS

From: | Jack Nesbitt

We have scheduled a committee meeting for Saturday, 19 October 1991, in the Third Floor Conference Room of the Main Kansas City Public Library, 311 East 12th Street, KCMO, beginning at 1:00 p.m.

Ann received an acceptance from Hywel Thomas to serve as director for the Gymanfa Ganu on Sunday and as an advisor on musical matters for other parts of the weekend. We hope to have confirmation on the visiting choir by the time of the meeting (some additional information from Wales was required before final arrangements could be made). There may be additional information on folk music groups, conductor for our Noson Lawen, etc. The Hyatt hasn't answered the <u>big</u> question about whether they want to make the Welsh cakes or not! Publicity materials have been mailed to Mary Mergenthal (Y Drych) and John Morgans (Ninnau), so we may begin to see 1992 WNGG news soon.

I asked Ann to keep our Thursday, 24 October 1991, reservation for the Arthur Mag Conference Center, beginning at 7:00 p.m. an excellent time for our committees to meet and discuss matters (Registration Committee, Hotel Catering Committee, Kansas City Tours Committee, etc.).